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Calculate the percents numbers.

What percent is 3 chairs
out of 12 chairs ?

What percent is 5 
pigs out of 20 pigs ?

What percent is 28 stones
out of 35 stones ?

What percent is 16 cats
out of 32 cats ?

What percent is 24 plates
out of 200 plates ?

What percent is 80 pens
out of 160 pens ?

What percent is 8 mice
out of 20 mice ?

What percent is 4 glasses
out of 16 glasses ?

What percent is 12 balls
out of 48 balls ?

What percent is 1 day 
of out 20 days ?

What percent is 20 points
of 400 points ?

What percent is 50 forks
out of 500 forks ?



Answers
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Calculate the percents numbers.

What percent is 3 chairs
out of 12 chairs ?

25%

What percent is 5 
pigs out of 20 pigs ?

25%

What percent is 28 stones
out of 35 stones ?

80%

What percent is 16 cats
out of 32 cats ?

50%

What percent is 24 plates
out of 200 plates ?

12%

What percent is 80 pens
out of 160 pens ?

50%

What percent is 8 mice
out of 20 mice ?

40%

What percent is 4 glasses
out of 16 glasses ?

25%

What percent is 12 balls
out of 48 balls ?

25%

What percent is 1 day 
of out 20 days ?

5%

What percent is 20 points
of 400 points ?

5%

What percent is 50 forks
out of 500 forks ?

10%


